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Take to: Lyon County Household Hazardous Waste Facility    
504 Fairgrounds Road, Marshall, MN 56258     phone: 507-532-8210  

Open Monday–Friday: 8 a.m.–4:30 p.m.   2nd Saturday of each month 9 a.m.–2 p.m.

Pesticide Collection

Waste Pesticides/Herbicides 
Waste pesticides/herbicides can be brought to the Lyon County  
HHW Facility and are disposed of through a contract with the MN 
Dept. of Agriculture. The contract allows qualifying participants 
(farmers, pesticide applicators, etc.) to dispose of their Waste 
Pesticides at no charge. 

•	 Call the Lyon County Environmental Dept. at 507-532-8210 to  
find out if you qualify. 

Please call ahead if you have amounts greater than  
100 lbs. or containers larger than 5 gallons so preparations 

can be made to handle the waste. 507-532-8210

Empty Pesticide Container Disposal
Empty pesticide containers can be brought to the Lyon County 
Landfill during normal operation hours from June 1—August 31.

•	 Containers must be empty, clean, triple rinsed, caps and labels 
removed.

•	 Containers must be loose (not tied together).

•	 When delivering to the landfill please provide approx. number  
of containers.

Please call ahead if you have large quantities  
of containers to dispose. 507-865-4615

1.	 Stop pollution! 
Pesticides/herbicides 
pose a pollution threat 
if not handled and/or 
disposed of properly.  

Small Effort: Dispose of pesticides/herbicides by taking 
them to the Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) facility or 
Landfill.

BIG IMPACT

NO 
FEE


